
25 March 2022

Dear Parent / Carer,

Good afternoon and welcome to this week’s Parent Bulletin. Please see the wonderful things that have

been happening on campus below along with important information relating to our students.

CELEBRATIONS & EVENTS THIS WEEK:

World Poetry Day 21.3.22 World Maths Day 23.3.22

Neurodiversity Celebration Week 21 - 27 March £436 Raised for Red Nose Day!

End Racism Day 21.3.22      Mother’s Day 27.3.22               Clocks go FORWARD 1 hour on 27.3.22



All Years ● Please see letter - Year 9 Collapse Letter.

● Please see this important letter regarding campus communication - Parent/Carer
Communications Letter.

● Please see the link to our latest HPA Newsletter - HPA Spring Newsletter.

● The immunisations team will be visiting campus on Thursday 7th April for
Students aged 12-15 to administer the COVID-19 vaccination. They will be running
a mop up session for those students whose parents have already consented but had
missed out on receiving it the last time the team was on campus. If you would like
your child to have their first or second dose, please find the link to the consent form
in the letter attached. COVID-19 letter to Parents

● Please see the flyer for the British Science Week poster competition. The deadline
for entrants is Thursday the 31st May 2022

British Science week poster competition

Any questions please direct them to Mrs Tapp or Ms Gajjar

● A reminder of the Covid Update letter sent earlier this week - Covid Update Letter

Year 9 ● The NHS immunisations team will be visiting campus on Tuesday 5th April to
administer the ACWY and Teenage Booster Vaccine to our Year 9 Students. Please
find the link in the letter attached to either give or decline consent ACWY and
Teenage Booster

Year 11 ● Details of Graphics Extended Support from Monday 28/03/22 applicable to
Graphics Classes 11A/Gr, 11C/Gr and 11D/Gr

● Thank you for all of the support you are giving your child in getting prepared for
their exams. Please find a link to top 10 tips to support your child through their
exams - PiXL Prepare to perform

Post 16 ● REMINDER - Year 12 Video Calls Progress Evening on Thursday 31 March 2022.
If you have not yet booked appointments, you can still do so until 11pm on Tuesday
29 March click here for the letter previously shared on Weduc or click here to access
the booking system.

Thank you and have a lovely weekend. Also, remember that British Summer Time begins this weekend
so clocks will be going forward one hour.

W Teece

Headteacher
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